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Start of Term 

The summer term is now here and we are all looking forward to the days ahead when the weather should be warmer and 

brighter. The children have many things to look forward to such as the residential, Sports Day and visits to Talkin Tarn. All 

these events have been listed and sent out to you all. They are also on the school website at: 

https://www.warwickbridge.cumbria.sch.uk/uploads/1426/Diary_dates_April__2022_for_parents.pdf/ 

 

Wetheral Art Competition 
All the children were invited to take part in the annual Wetheral Art Competition. They were asked to create a picture with the 
title A Year in the Life of the Queen. There were three age groups with prizes for first, second and third place. We are delighted 
to say that Elsie in Year 3 came first in her age group and will be receiving a prize on Friday evening at the Wetheral Village Hall. 
All families are invited over the Bank Holiday weekend to come and view the artwork from Warwick Bridge School as well as 
other local schools. Art from other local artists will also be on display. 

 

Attendance 

Well done to the Dragons this past week for their wonderful attendance. They take the trophy and are the first winners in the 

summer term. Congratulations to them all. 

22.4.22        Little Trolls  Gnomes Dragons Phoenix  Griffins     School 
           95.8%     97%       98.2%                 94.4%            89.8%          95.1%  
 

FOWBS News 
Non-Uniform Day – This was a very successful day with all the children wearing their own clothes. There was a wealth of 
chocolate brought in too which really helped in the…. 
Easter Bingo – Thank you to everyone who came to the Easter Bingo evening. This was a very successful night with many games 
of bingo taking place. We are pleased that so many prizes were on offer and that the raffle went really well. In total we raised 
over £210. Thank you to the Friends of Warwick Bridge school for organising the event and refreshments which were gratefully 
received. 
 
Football News 
Our Year 4, 5 and 6 footballers are looking forward to the Carlisle United Football Club tournament next week. This will be held 
on Thursday 5th May on the pitch at Brunton Park. Needless to say the squad is very excited about playing on the actual football 
pitch. The team will be accompanied by myself and the coach Mr Broatch. Good luck to them all. 
 
Drumming in School 
We were very pleased to welcome Mrs Pamela Irving into school this week. She ran some drumming workshops with the Year 
5/6 pupils. They explored different beats and also breathing techniques. They did warm ups and exercises that help with 
drumming, wellbeing and the mindset of each pupil. Staff are looking forward to a special session that Pamela is running with 
them next week at the end of the day. 
 

May Day 

Please remember that Monday 2nd May is a Bank Holiday and school will be closed all day. We hope that you are able to have a 

very enjoyable time with family and friends on this day. 

 

All the best for the long weekend 

 

Mr M Ashton  
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